From:

To: <u>Joint Select Committee on End of Life Choices</u>

Subject: Transcript from session 1

Date: Saturday, 20 January 2018 10:48:09 PM

Dear Michele,

With regard to the transcript for session 1, on page 30, the word "official" should read "terminal sedation". I thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Yours sincerely, Dr Keiron Bradley

Clinical Lead for Palliative Care

WA Cancer and Palliative Care Network

Department of Health

PLEASE NOTE:

The page number reference in the transcript correction above refers to the draft transcript.



